

Delivering Extraordinary Value to Families

Steel Valley School District District Administrative Offices

220 East Oliver Road Munhall, PA 15120 412.464.3600 ext 1505 FAX 412.464.3626 ewehrer@steelvalleysd.org

Edward Wehrer Superintendent

June 30, 2021

Dear Steel Valley Families,

I hope your summer has started off well, and I trust your children are finding the joy that summer should bring, but which certainly was muted in 2020.

Because at some point we parents will need to prepare for the return to school with clothes shopping, I want to let you know that our dress code will be back in place for the upcoming school year. For your reference, a copy of School Board Policy #221 Dress and Grooming is included in this mailing.

Today happens to be the last day for Diana Borges, Dr. Aaron Johnson, Denny Keesecker and John Zenone. These friends of mine have dedicated themselves to our district and to our children, and they truly will be missed. I wish them the very best in their retirement!!

We do have new people coming into the district: Rebecca Bragan is our new Middle School Principal; Olando Dulin is our new Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Coordinator; and Dr. Lisa Mumau is our new Director of Pupil Services, which includes special education. Additionally, Matthew Weber from the Allegheny Intermediate Unit will oversee our business operations. Over the course of the next few months I ask you to join me in welcoming them into the Steel Valley School District.

I wish you a fun and safe Fourth of July weekend!

Sincerely,

Edward Wehrer Superintendent

Edward Wehren